
中華高協
寄件者: Alan Murray [alanm4@uw.edu]
寄件日期: 2019年7月25日星期四 上午 11:43
收件者: 中華高協
主旨: Re: Inquiry for Husky Invitational

Thank you for your email and reaching out to me. I am afraid that we are unable to have your team participate in the 
Husky Invitational like last year. It turns out that I was given wrong information from our compliance department and we 
are only allowed to have national teams compete in the tournament if it is a one day event. Our Husky Invitational is 
always a 2 day tournament. 
We were able to do it last year because I was told that we could have national teams play and both Sweden and you guys 
had arranged your travel before the mistake had been discovered.  
We really enjoyed having your guys in Seattle and competing in the tournament. 

Go Dawgs! 

Alan Murray 
Men’s Golf Coach 
U of Washington  

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 25, 2019, at 4:35 AM, 中華高協 <garoc.tw@msa.hinet.net> wrote: 

Dear Alan, 

It is my pleasure to be in contact with you again on behalf of Chinese Taipei Golf Association. 

We received your kind invitation for us to participate the tournament last year. We wonder 
whether the tournament will be held this year, and if our players could receive the honour to 
participate in the competition this year as well. We need further confirmation from you so as to 
arrange our national team player’s travel schedule early. 

Thank you for considering our inquiry and hope to hear from you at your early convenience. 

With best regards,

中華民國高爾夫協會Chinese Taipei Golf Association 
國際組International Affairs Division
地址：10485台北市南京東路二段125號12樓之1 
Address：12F.-1, No.125, Sec. 2, Nanjing E. Rd., Zhongshan Dist., Taipei City 104, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 
TEL：+886-2-2516-5611  FAX：+886-2-2516-5904 

Email：garoc.tw@msa.hinet.net  Web：www.garoc.org 
Office Hour：Monday to Friday 09:00～12:00 and 13:30～17:30 (Local Time) 


